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Draft recommendation for developing systems of transcription and publication of debates of parliamentary assemblies

The plenary assembly of the ASGP,

1 remembering the high importance of production and publication of parliamentary debates which are carried out in most parliamentary assemblies under the Constitution, organic laws and internal rules,

2
convinced that the production and publication of parliamentary debates guarantees the preservation of memory and parliamentary history of a particular country in documents which are the best primary source reference works for Members of Parliament, the media, legal and judicial institutions, researchers and the general public,

3
remembering that the publication and preservation of parliamentary debates allows electors and the general public to learn about the progress of debate, to follow the different stages of discussion of bills and allows citizens to judge the contribution of various political actors and more generally the relevance, efficiency and credibility of their elected representatives,

4
considering the recent and very rapid changes in information and communication technology, particularly in the area of transcribing and publication of parliamentary debates and the advantages of transparency, speed and reliability which they offer,

5
acknowledging that several parliamentary assemblies still use traditional systems of transcribing and publishing parliamentary debates which have various handicaps and weaknesses,

6
considering the possibilities of partnership and co-operation programmes whether bilaterally between parliamentary assemblies or multilaterally (ASGP, IPU, UNDP…),

7
aware, finally, of the importance of the role of our association (ASGP) and our respective roles as Secretaries General in encouraging the exchange of experience and organising co-operation between parliamentary assemblies,

1 -- Recommends the general use in parliamentary assemblies of electronic systems with a view to responding to the obligation, often under the Constitution, to produce and publish parliamentary debates.

2 -- Calls upon the ASGP, and through it the IPU, to encourage co-operation programmes which are able to assist parliamentary assemblies which wish to develop their systems of transcribing and publishing parliamentary debates.

3 -- Calls upon all the Secretaries General who are members of the ASGP to facilitate and encourage co-operation programmes and exchange of experience within the framework of bilateral relations in this area.  
